
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

As we look forward to welcoming students in Year 10 back into school from next week I wanted to share 

further details about the arrangements with you.   

Next week (Week beginning Monday 15th June)   

You will have already received (or will shortly receive) an email confirming the allocated time and 

arrangements for your child’s 20-minute pastoral mentoring meeting and which member of staff that 

will be with. 

If you have not received an appointment or did not complete the booking form and wish to make an 
appointment, please email Mrs Haynes K.Haynes@warlinghamschool.co.uk 

 

From Week beginning Monday 22nd June onwards  

A video message from Mr Day to students welcoming them back to school and outlining the health and 

safety measures they will have to adhere to can be found at the following link:  

https://www.loom.com/share/088d9e8907c94e48871fa09d86be6c56 

Please also see the attached letter entitled ‘Welcome back Year 10’ outlining the details of their return 

to school.  

Please make sure that your child has watched the video message and read the letter before their return 

to school so they are fully aware of what to expect.  In order to minimise risk to personal and public 

health students must not come onto the school site before 9am in the morning on their allocated day.   

We are aware that many parents have already completed a form with your intention to return to school, 

however please can you support our specific planning for number by completing the additional short 

response form on the following link: 

https://forms.office.com/FormsPro/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=JJlPGEbQl0WK_zLIhujW6q_Uiaqyar9B

lohSNEr69nlUNDlaS0laWE9XVlBaTTkwOEdRTjFXTVZFUC4u 

 Prior to completing this please make note that the government expects pupils who are: 

 Clinically extremely vulnerable – to stay at home  

 Clinically vulnerable – for parents to follow medical guidance 

mailto:K.Haynes@warlinghamschool.co.uk
https://www.loom.com/share/088d9e8907c94e48871fa09d86be6c56
https://forms.office.com/FormsPro/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=JJlPGEbQl0WK_zLIhujW6q_Uiaqyar9BlohSNEr69nlUNDlaS0laWE9XVlBaTTkwOEdRTjFXTVZFUC4u
https://forms.office.com/FormsPro/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=JJlPGEbQl0WK_zLIhujW6q_Uiaqyar9BlohSNEr69nlUNDlaS0laWE9XVlBaTTkwOEdRTjFXTVZFUC4u
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/guidance-on-shielding-and-protecting-extremely-vulnerable-persons-from-covid-19/guidance-on-shielding-and-protecting-extremely-vulnerable-persons-from-covid-19#who-is-clinically-extremely-vulnerable
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/staying-alert-and-safe-social-distancing/staying-alert-and-safe-social-distancing#clinically-vulnerable-people


 

 Living with someone that’s clinically extremely vulnerable – to stay at home, unless stringent 
social distancing can be adhered to, and the pupil in question can understand and follow 
those instructions 

 Living with someone that’s clinically vulnerable (e.g. pregnant) – to come to school  

Pupils must not come to school if they or anyone in their household has coronavirus symptoms, if 
this occurs once they have started school then please notify the school immediately. 

Should a child display any COVID-19 symptoms during the day, we will isolate them and need them to 
return home as soon as possible.  Please ensure that a parent is contactable and available to collect 
your child should they display symptoms.  Please also ensure that the contact details the school has 
for you are correct.  To do this, please go onto the SIMS parent app and check your contact details 
are correct.  If these need to be updated then use the data collections service if you do not have 
access to the parent app please email L.Ferguson@warlinghamschool.co.uk  

If you have any issues or concerns on the day and need to contact the school we will be operating a 

normal reception service between 9am and 1.30pm, this will be by telephone ONLY to keep the number of 

people on the school grounds to a minimum.  

Yours sincerely 

  

 

Mr P Foster  

Headteacher  
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